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           Giving



Construction, 
Community,  
and Creating 
Experiences 
from the Heart

The Shores:

In the fall issue of United in Philanthropy, we revealed that UMC’s first gala would be taking place in October, to 
benefit the renovation project at The Shores. We’re so excited to announce that the physical work will begin in 
January! The new spaces and enhancements will promote social interaction and create enriching experiences 
and community engagement at The Shores, benefiting residents, associates, and members of the local 
community alike. This project wouldn’t be possible without your enthusiastic partnership, and we are proud to 
share our progress!
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A very special 
           thank you
to the following business 
partners, who helped  
make Creating Experiences  
a wonderful event! 

PRESENTING SPONSORS
Sweetwater Construction Corporation
Hawks & Company
Lockton
Sodexo

CONTRIBUTING SPONSORS
Atlantic Trust Private Wealth Management
PNC Bank
McCarter English

WSI
DataPro
Provinet
Expense Consulting
Direct Supply
Image Revolver

Baker Tilly
Merz Group
Esposito & Kiker
Symbria
Perkins Eastman
Ultimate Software
Central Jersey Insurance Associates
South Seaville Camp Meeting 

For a full list of sponsors and links  

to their websites, please visit  

https://foundation.umcommunities.org/ 

gala-sponsors/

Creating Experiences Gala
The Creating Experiences gala was a great success! The 
Foundation is thrilled to share that over $128,000 was 

raised from a combination of sponsorships, ticket sales, 
auction sales, and gifts from those who couldn’t attend but 
still wanted to show their support.

Over 200 people joined us to recognize Ocean City’s OEM 
Coordinator and longstanding friend of The Shores, Frank 
Donato III, and raise funds for the renovation. Attendees 

enjoyed a silent auction and exciting live auction, plus 
live music and dancing, courtesy of Tim McLoone and the 
Atlantic Coast Band. 

We were honored to have a group of The Shores’ residents 
in attendance, including event steering committee member 
Nancy Longenecker.

As the renovations kick off, there are still several ways 
to make a contribution. Several Gift Designations  

are still available for new spaces at The Shores.  

To find out more, visit https://foundation.

umcommunities.org/new-spaces-and-features/
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S
Stephen Wescott’s relationship with United Methodist 
Communities stems from his deep affinity for Bristol 
Glen. An active member of the Sussex County community, 
Steve’s church, community groups, and professional work 

have all intersected with a UM community at one time or another.

In 2011, opportunity came knocking—in the form of Rev. 
Alden Welch—for Steve to get involved with United Methodist 
Communities’ ministry as a whole. Welch, a United Methodist 
Communities board member, recognized that Steve’s financial 
expertise and commitment to community service made him 
an ideal candidate for the finance committee of UMC’s Board 
of Directors. Since then, Steve has served on the Board as a 
member of the finance committee, headed the strategic planning 
committee, and become a member of the UMC Foundation’s 
Board of Trustees. Steve is also a proud UMC donor, and believes 
that when a resident has paid for their care for many years and is 
fortunate enough to live a long life, they should not be forgotten 
just because they’ve run out of funds. They are still an important 
part of their community and need our support.

Through his work as a financial advisor, Steve found he 
enjoyed educating and helping older adults with their money 
management. He often assists them in planning for moves to 
senior living facilities, and he’s also volunteered his time and 
expertise at Bristol Glen, hosting presentations on financial 
planning topics and tips.

As for his future with United Methodist Communities, Steve 
is focused on memory support offerings. It’s an area close to 
his heart because his own mother is living with dementia. He 
recognizes the care anyone living with dementia requires and 
has seen first-hand the difference a specialized environment can 
make to their quality of life. Steve is especially pleased with the 

strides the ministry has made so far, and he looks forward to 
further growth in this area.

Steve says his passion for UMC’s mission is motivated by 
the resident-centered, family atmosphere he feels sets 
the organization apart from other senior living providers. 
Steve describes the communities as “a home away from 
home” where residents aren’t asked to give up their 
own routines and lifestyles in order to move in. “At 
UMC, the caring and compassionate from the mission 
statement are much more than just words on paper,” 
Steve explained. “When you walk into one of our 
communities, you can really see it and feel it.”

I Give 
       Because...

Board member Steve Wescott 
chooses to support United 

Methodist Communities by  
giving his time, resources,  

and leadership.

“United Methodist Communities’ 
employees’ passion to fulfill the 

mission, care for our precious seniors 
and provide them the utmost dignity 

in their later years, is what inspires 
me to volunteer my time.”
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During the last week of November, the United Methodist 
Communities Foundation celebrated associate giving in a 
new way. In addition to being listed in the annual report’s 
Associate Honor Roll, all employees who have participated 
in payroll deduction or made a direct gift this year to 
support the Gift of Care Circle were awarded a red  
heart pin. 

UMC associates are some of our best ambassadors! 
While just a small token of gratitude, the heart pins will 
also help start conversations and spread the word about 
philanthropy at UMC. On average, associates contribute 

almost $2,000 per month to the Gift of Care Circle.

Over 100 associates choose to go above and beyond and 
support the UMC Foundation. Thank you for supporting 
our mission with your time, talents, and treasure!

We Love Our  
       Associate Supporters

Learn what life is really like at United 
Methodist Communities by visiting or 
subscribing to our YouTube channel! We have 
a collection of over 75 engaging videos to 

watch and share, including resident stories, 

tips from associates, and great information on 
aging. Fan favorites include the ever-growing 
This Abundant Life series, Seniors Try Boardwalk 

Candy, and 85-Year-Old Bodybuilder. It’s free 

to subscribe and be notified whenever a new 
UMC video is posted.

Keep an Eye  
on UMC!
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IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO LEARN MORE  

about tribute gifts and how they further the mission of United Methodist 
Communities, please connect with a member of the Foundation team by 
calling 732-922-9800 or emailing foundation@umcommunities.org. 

Memorial Giving to UMC Foundation

H
ere at United 

Methodist 

Communities, 

one of the most 

common types of gifts we 
receive are what we call 

tribute gifts: donations in 
memory of a loved one 
who has passed away or in 
honor of a special person in 
your life.  These tributes are 
beautiful celebrations of a 
resident or UMC supporter’s 
legacy, or a way to mark a 
milestone while making  
a difference.

This winter, we’d like 
to share one woman’s 

experience with United 
Methodist Communities, 

and what led her family to 
support the Gift of Care 

Circle with tribute gifts. 

The following is an excerpt of a letter 

from Nancy Trauger, whose mother, 
Sara, lived at United Methodist 

Communities at The Shores: 

Mother enjoyed her life at The Shores. 

Prior to moving in, she was worried would 

happen to her if she lived long enough to 

exhaust her resources. She was assured 

that if she was fiscally responsible for the 
funds she had when entering The Shores, 

she would never have to leave. That was a huge factor in her choosing to reside 

at The Shores! We, as family members, agreed with Mother’s decision and 

supported her in choosing The Shores. It was comforting for all to know that 

funds from the Gift of Care Circle would be available for her use, if needed, and 

this need would remain confidential. When I think back upon her years there, 
I know, if she had had to leave The Shores, and move to another ‘home’, she 

would not have lived to be three months short of 100 years of age! The care and 

support of the staff allowed her to maintain a good quality of life to the end. 

It is important for us to help fellow citizens remain in their homes and 

maintain their quality of life. It is through our collective donations that our 
elderly neighbors are able to remain in their residences at United Methodist 

Communities like The Shores. Mother realized just how important it is for us to 

help one another and through her example, we learned it, too. 

Since the security of knowing she’d never have to move again was a big part of 

Mother’s choosing The Shores, in lieu of flowers, Mother wanted her memorial 
gifts sent to the UMC Foundation, to be used for the Gift of Care Circle (formerly, 

Fellowship Fund). She didn’t want to see any residents have to leave their home 

at The Shores, and neither do we! 

I write this on behalf of my family, with gratitude and appreciation for almost  

20 years of service and care for our mother, Sara Ginther.

 from 
the HeartGifts

My Mother, Sara Ginther, seated with 
my sister Carolyn, myself (Nancy), and 
my sister Linda.

Gift of Care Circle
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Gifts received In Memory of  
ELIZABETH W. BARRETT 
Ms. Jane Johnston
Mr. Samuel &  
Mrs. Gwendolyn Purushotham
Dr. Carl E. & Mrs. Virginia L. Scheetz

Gifts received In Honor of  
REV. VIRGINIA CETUK 
Dr. & Mrs. Donald H. Wernsing

Gifts received In Memory of  
DORIS M. COSTILL
Ms. Susan Bouyea
Mrs. Elaine Davenport

Gifts received In Memory of  
JOSEPH DESMOND 
FSS Acquisition Co., LLC

Gifts received In Memory of  
LULA C. DOUGHERTY
Mr. James C. Boakes
Pitman Manor Residents
Ms. Elizabeth Schoonmaker
Mrs. Patricia &  
Mr. Stephen Steinour

Gifts received In Memory of  
THERESA FEID  
Sage Financial Group

Gifts received In Memory of  
HORACE GALLOWAY
Mr. William & Mrs. Adrianne Sinski

Gifts received In Memory of  
PEARL GIBSON
Mrs. Pamela Moore

Gifts received In Honor of  
HELEN W. HAMILTON
Ms. Jemma Kraft

Gifts received In Memory of  
RYLAND HANGER
Basic Foods
Ms. Virginia Hanger
Mr. John & Mrs. Valorie Kowalkowski
Mr. Dan Ripple
Ms. Eileen Truscott
Mr. Martin & Mrs. Elizabeth Truscott

Tribute Gift Contributors: 
MEMORIAL AND HONORS
Gifts Received FY2019, Quarter 1

Gifts received In Honor of  
HELEN N. NAY
Dr. Carl E. & Mrs. Virginia L. Scheetz

Gifts received In Memory of  
MILDRED HODSON 
NJ State Policeman's  
Benevolent Assoc - Mainland Local #77
William J Hughes Technical Center 
Security Association

Gifts received In Honor of  
REV. VIRGINIA HUBBARD 
Mr. Warren R. Moe

Gifts received In Memory of  
MABEL JACKSON  
Rev. Elizabeth S. &  
Mr. Anthony P. Mallozzi

Gifts received In Memory of  
E. J. KENNEDY
Mr. Walter Kennedy

Gifts received In Memory of  
MARY R. LOCHEL  
Miss M. Lynne Lochel

Gifts received In Memory of  
THOMAS LOVE 
Ms. Susan Buchwald
Ms. Nancy Pignatello
Mr. Todd & Mrs. Darlene Radwell
Mr. Robert & Mrs. Jean Gardner
Mrs. Nancy Harlan &  
Mr. William Stewart
Mr. Frank & Mrs. Loretta Hill
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Leone
Ms. Eileen Mullins
Mr. Kenneth L. &  
Mrs. Mary Christine Pierce
Mr. William A. Rittmayer
Mr. Jerry & Mrs. Dot Tittermary

Gifts received In Honor of  
REV. ELIZABETH MALLOZI 
Rev. Douglas Eberly

Gifts received In Memory of 
BERNADINE MAULL 
Mr. Steve & Mrs. Carol Jarvella
Mr. Daniel & Mrs. Debra Kitts
Mr. Edward & Mrs. Harriet Maull
Mr. Kevin Maull
Ms. Tracy Vernon

Gifts received In Memory of  
ROBERT H. MCKINLEY 
Mr. Jorge Lovera & Mrs. Maria Lovera
Mr. Peter McElhinney &  
Mrs. Joan McElhinney

Gifts received In Memory of  
MARION MIZE 
Mrs. Carol & Mr. Richard Hines

Gifts received In Memory of  
IDA F. ORR
Miss Frances E. Orr

Gifts received In Memory of  
ADELE ROSEN 
Mr. Jeff Rosen

Gifts received In Memory of MARGARET 
SHILES 
Mr. Kevin Becica
Mr. Paul & Mrs. Kathy Ellenberg
Mr. Patrick & Mrs. Joan Shea

Gifts received In Memory of HERBERT 
H. SPROWL SR.  
AND HERBERT SPROWL JR.
Ms. Barbara L. Sprowl

Gifts received In Honor of  
CONCETTA STONE 
Mrs. Kathleen Lally

Gifts received In Memory of  
MURIEL TATHAM  
Craven, Hoover, & Blazek, PC
Mr. Thomas H. Ward Esq.

Gifts received In Memory of  
VERONICA WALKER  
Mr. Ray Boyle
Mr. Arthur & Mrs. Joan Eves
Mr. George Gazurian
Mr. David Groves & Mrs. Lynn Groves
Knowledge Management

Leaving a Heartfelt Legacy 
Your life insurance policy could make a lasting impact for generations 
to come if you name United Methodist Communities Foundation as a 
beneficiary. Each life insurance premium dollar buys, generally, thousands 
of dollars of eventual benefit for UMC Foundation, and giving a new or 
current life insurance policy to our organization allows you to deduct any 
ongoing premiums you pay. And since life insurance premiums are not 
correlated to market performance, these benefits are sure to produce 
the benefits you envision, regardless of economic conditions. United 
Methodist Communities Foundation is pleased to have Ambassador 
Advisors as our planned giving partner.

Ambassador Advisors is a Registered Investment Advisor.
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Looking for a past issue of 
United in Philanthropy?
Previous issues can be viewed or downloaded on 

our website, foundation.umcommunities.org, 

in the News & Events section. 

3311 State Route 33
Neptune, NJ 07753

UMCommunities.org

Ways to Give
Please make all checks payable to United Methodist Communities 
Foundation and mail to 3311 State Route 33, Neptune, NJ 07753. 
Your choice of fund (Gift of Care Circle, Tapestries Memory Care 
Fund, Senior Wellness Fund, Area of Greatest Need) can be listed in 
the memo area or in a separate note. 

Online credit card donations are secure and easy at foundation.
umcommunities.org/donate. For assistance, please call 
732-922-9802 ext. 2121.

Stay in Touch
Updating your contact info or requesting removal from our mailing 
list is easy! To make any changes, please call 732-922-9802 x2121 
or email foundation@umcommunities.org. 

Susan Sharp 
VP of Philanthropy 

ssharp@umcommunities.org

Gary Engelstad 
Giving Officer 

gengelstad@umcommunities.org

Rebecca Roe 
Donor Relations Coordinator 
rroe@umcommunities.org

Pamela Senatore 
Philanthropy Assistant 

psenatore@umcommunities.org

Connect Online!

 
@UMCommunities @UMCPhilanthropy @UMCommunities
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